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The Ontario Hockey Federation, in consultation with its Chief Medical Officer have developed an 
application process for individuals seeking exemption from OHF Return to Hockey Framework. This 
application process is directed at individuals who have previously been unable to participate as bench 
staff, on-ice volunteers or on-ice officials within the OHF due to being exempt from mandatory quarantine 
as per the Government of Canada directive. 
 
Individuals who believe they are low risk may submit this application to the OHF to find relief in this 
decision. Requests must be submitted by an OHF Member (ALLIANCE, GTHL, NOHA, OHA, OHL, OMHA, 
OWHA) by 12:00 PM Thursday’s to be reviewed and decision rendered at the next OHF Directors meeting. 
 
Any further questions regarding the involvement of persons who are exempt from mandatory quarantine 
due to COVID-19 are asked to reach out to the OHF office. 


